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* A colour version of this newsletter is available on the school website 

Week 3 of the term and we are ‘firing on all cylinders!’ 

Another exciting week has passed. Our new year 6’s have already had a ‘taste’ of secondary school life at 

Poltair on Wednesday and it went really well. 
 

Thank you to everyone who popped in during our ‘Meet and Greet’ session on Wednesday. We look forward 

to welcoming you all in again soon during our ‘Open Afternoon’ on Wednesday 17th October—1pm-3pm 
 

All SEND meetings should have taken place now and today a questionnaire will be coming out focussing on 

SEND support in school, so we can continue to review and improve the provision we offer. 

Finally, exciting English news!! I’m introducing a ‘word of the week’ in school. This will be a new and interesting 
word which I will share and explain with all pupils in the Friday assembly and on the newsletter. Pupils and 
staff are then challenged to use the word (in context!) where possible throughout the following week. We will 
then share successful examples of this in the next Friday assembly. This is aimed at developing and broadening 

an exciting and rich vocabulary in school, as well as being quite fun at the same time! 

 

*This week’s word is – ‘cattywampus’- The definition of cattywampus is ‘to be not lined up or not arranged 

correctly, or diagonally. An example of something cattywampus are the positions of the items on the top of a 

coffee table after a two year old has been playing with them and moving them around. 

Have a great weekend  

Mrs L-D-L. 

MACMILLAN COFFE MORNING—FRIDAY 28TH SEPTEMBER 10AM 

We are holding our Macmillan Coffee Morning next Friday 28th September at 10am. Pop in and play our 

Prize Bingo, refreshments will be on sale. Any cakes donated would be greatly appreciated on the day. 

Please bring these to the school office. 

Mrs Fox 

NASAL FLU IMMUNISATIONS—RECEPTION YEAR 1,2,3,4 AND 5  - 10TH OCTOBER 2018 

All parent’s carers of children in Reception to Year 5 should of received a letter regarding the free 

flu immunisation delivered by Kernow Health on behalf of NHS England. If you would like your child 

to have the nasal spray please follow the link on the letter to give consent before 10th October 

2018. If you have not received this letter please contact the school office. 

If you do not have access to the internet please contact the school office and we can provide a    

paper copy of the consent form. 

If you have any questions about the nasal flu immunisation please contact the School Immunisation 

Team on 01872 221105/06/07 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES 
SEPTEMBER 
27th September—Open Evening at Penrice Academy 
28th September—Macmillan Coffee morning—Cake donations appreciated please 
 

OCTOBER 
Walk to School Month 
4th October—Bodmin College Open Evening—Year 6 
5th October– School Photographs—Single 
10th October—Nasal Flu Immunisations - Reception to Year 5 
10th October—Parent’s evening 1 
11th October—Parent’s evening 2 
17th October—Open Afternoon 1pm-3pm 
18th October—Whole School Time Travel Dress Up 
22nd October—26th October—Half Term 
29th October—2nd November—Inset days—School closed to pupils 
 

NOVEMBER  
12th November—Anti Bullying Week 
16th November—Children in Need 
 

DECEMBER 
6th December—Experience Christmas at Church— Ash and Oak Class 
17th December—Christmas Performance Dress Rehearsal 
18th December—Christmas Performance  
19th December—Cinema and Christmas lunch 
20th December Christmas jumper day and parties 
 
STAFF TRAINING DAYS – CLOSED TO PUPILS 
29th October   31st October 
30th October    1st November 2nd November 

FAMILY WORKER DROP IN SESSIONS AT ST AUSTELL FAMILY HUB WOODLAND ROAD, ST AUSTELL PL25 4RA 

Early Help Family Worker Drop In Sessions 

Do you need: 

 To understand your child’s needs and behaviour 

 Advice on positive parenting and how to keep your child safe 

 To understand the importance of routines for your family 

 Advice and Guidance on the Team Around the Family Process 
 

 12 September 9.30am - 11.30am     10 October 9.30am - 11.30am  

 14 November 9.30am - 11.30am     12 December 9.30am - 11.30am  

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK—14.09.18—20.09.18 

Well Done to Ash Class this week 100% attendance 


